CAYMAN ISLANDS
LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

5™ April 2019

The Chaitrman,

The Human Rights Commission,
2nd Floor Artemis House,

#67 Fort Street, George Town,

Cayman Islands.
Deatr Mt James Austin-Smith,

Following, a message of the Honorable Speaket, on the Thitd Sitting in the Fourth Meeting of the
2018/2019 Session of the Cayman Islands Legislative Assembly, dated 5 April, 2019, the Assembly
otdered unanimously that you make an unconditional apology to the Assembly for your published
statement reflecting upon the Business of the House; specifically, on the “Debate on Same-Sex

Marriage.”

Your deliberate statement has been a ditect insult on the works of the Honourable members, by
bringing the Legislative Assembly into odium, contempt, tidicule and an attempt to lower its

authority, and also to bring the House in distepute.




=% April 5, 2019

Your statement coming from such an important constitutional body cannot be tolerated. The House
could have employed a more drastic legal process. Instead, it resolved to temper the desire of some

members and instead demanded an unconditional apology.

This unconditional apology should be deliveted in writing to the Speaker’s Chambers of the
Legislative Assembly by 4:00pm on Monday, 8" April 2019.

Respectfully,

Dr. Hon. W. McKeeva Bush, OBE, JP, Hons MSc, MLA

Cc: Members of the Legislative Assembly
H.E. The Governox

Members of the Human Rights Commission

Phone: 345-949-4236 Legislative Assembly Building
Mobile: 345-525-8660 33 Fort Street,
MLA Office: 345-949-8660 P.O. Box 890,

Grand Cayman, KY1-1103
Email: mckeevabush@gmail.com Cayman Islands



